
In 2018, the Minnesota legislature passed a new policy (Minn. Stat. 62J.812) which
requires the prices for certain health care procedures be made available to patients.
The law requires physicians and other allied providers to post the prices for their
practice's 25 most frequently billed services that cost more than $25.  

P R I C E  T R A N S P A R E N C Y
R E Q U I R E M E N T S  I N  
P R I M A R Y  C A R E  

Effective  01/01/2024


